Announcements for Thursday, August 22, 2019
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Any girls interested in playing softball should plan to attend a meeting Wednesday
morning, August 28™ at 8:45 am in the Weight Room. See Coach Harman with any
questions.

Senior Women Officer Applications are now available at the 9th Grade Reception Desk.
Completed applications need to be turned in at the 9th grade reception desk by 4:00pm,
Monday, August 26th.

Girls Basketball Fall Basketball Meeting is Monday, August 26 @ 8:45 am in Room 420.
See Coach Winter with any questions.

Fall Girls Basketball Tryouts are Thursday, August 29 @ 6 pm — 8 pm in the gymnasium.
You must attend the meeting or see Coach Winter between now and then.

Are you a senior wanting to attend the University of NORTH FLORIDA? Mark your
calendar for Saturday, Sept. 7th for the UNF Open House. Stop by guidance for details!

Attention Juniors! Jostens will be taking ring orders again TOMORROW from 11:40am-
1:20pm at the school with a $60 deposit. For information about when Jostens will be on
campus, please visit their calendar at https://www.rhodesgraduation.com/calendar/

Seniors interested in painting parking spots should stop by the Guidance desk today
through Friday to pick up a painting packet. Payment and designs are due by August
28t™. See Mrs. Gregory or any senior officer with questions.

Attention Junior Ladies, if you wish to be part of the Junior Ladies club or want to be an
officer of Junior Ladies this year, please stop by Ms. Hastings desk in the 9th grade
building to pick up your application. Officer applications will be due on Tuesday, August
27th so stop by today if you are interested.

SAT Testing will take place this Saturday, August 24th. Students please remember to
bring your admission ticket, an approved calculator and #2 pencils.

BTHS Football Fans, come support your team at 1:00 pm on Saturday! Tickets will be on
sale for S5 today during lunch in the courtyard. Tickets are good for all three games of
the Showcase and are $10 at the gate.
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¢ The “Multi-Cultural Club” has merged with the “Colors of Bartram Club”. The Colors of

Bartram Club is about all of our wonderfully diverse cultures at Bartram. We will be
having a meeting on Thursday, August 29th at 8:40 am in room 223. We will be picking
our officers at this meeting. Our new club sponsor is Mrs. DiDeo. Come join us for a fun
year!

Don’t forget, National Honor Society invites you to donate Blood today. All donors will
receive a lunch cooler and BOGO Jacksonville Zoo admission.

Callbacks for BT a cappella will be held next week. A callback list will be posted by
Friday in the chorus room. See Ms. Mattingly with questions.



